
 

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic) 
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account. 

Ports Victoria Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the website, www.vicports.vic.gov.au 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 083 (T) - 2023 

PORT OF MELBOURNE 
YARRA RIVER 

WESTGATE BRIDGE PAINTING WORKS - EXTENDED 

 

Date: 17 February 2023 

Refers: NtM 040 (T) / 2023 and is hereby cancelled. 

Details: Mariners and port users are advised that further painting works will be conducted 

under the West Gate Bridge from Saturday 18 February until Monday 20 

February 2023. Works will be conducted from 2030 hrs to 0430 hrs from a mobile 

bridge inspection platform truck positioned on top of the bridge, utilising a basket 

that extends below the bridge.  

The painting works will not reduce the maximum permissible air draught. Workers 

will monitor shipping movements and clear the platform for applicable vessel 

movements.    

For more information, please contact Melbourne VTS on VHF Channel 12 or call 

9644 9700. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the Westgate 

Bridge. 

 

Charts & 

Publications 

affected 

AUS 143 

ENC AU5MEL01 

Further 

notice: 

Further notice will be issued.  

 

                                                                                                                  
David Tilsley 

 Deputy Harbour Master 
 (Navigation Services) 

 
 

 

 

http://www.vicports.vic.gov.au/

